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18 July 2020

Dear parent/guardian

Please read the following important announcement from NSW Health.
Important Advice from NSW Health

NSW Chief Health Medical Officer, Dr Kerry Chant, on Friday said that anyone who has visited
Stockland Mall in the past 14 days should be “particularly vigilant for symptoms” and seek testing.

NSW Health is directing everyone who attended the Thai Rock restaurant in Stockland Mall, Wetherill
Parkon 9, 10, 11, 12 and 14 July to immediately be tested and self-isolate for 14 days, regardless of

symptoms.

Anyone who develops COVID-19 symptoms should also be retested, even if they have had a negative
result previously. Everyone must stay in isolation for a full 14 days even if their test is negative.

Please contact Fairfield High School on 9727 2111 or Fairfield Intensive English Centre on 9724 6885
if you or a member of your family receive a positive COVID-19 result.

Yours Sincerely

Charles Borg

Principal
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